
 

Please send signed letters of support to info@albernipacificrailway.ca 

Mr. Richard Spencer 

Manager, Alberni Pacific Railway 

3250A 9th Avenue 

Port Alberni, B.C. V9Y 4T2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Richard Spencer, 

 

On behalf of our organization, I am writing to express our wholehearted support for the operation of the 

Alberni Pacific Railway in 2024. Our organization is deeply committed to the betterment of our local 

community, and we firmly believe that the Alberni Pacific Railway is a valuable asset that plays a pivotal 

role in enhancing the lives of our residents and fostering the economic prosperity of our community. 

The Alberni Pacific Railway has long been an integral part of our community's cultural and historical 

heritage. The opportunity it provides for both residents and visitors to step back in time and experience 

the charm of vintage locomotives and railcars is truly unique. Through its educational operation and 

engaging events, the railway fosters a deeper understanding of our heritage, instilling a sense of pride in 

our community's history. 

Moreover, the Alberni Pacific Railway has been a driving force behind our local economy. It consistently 

draws tourists from near and far, infusing our region with much-needed revenue. The positive economic 

impact ripples through our community, benefitting local businesses such as restaurants, shops, and 

accommodations. 

As we approach 2024, we firmly believe that the Alberni Pacific Railway should reinstate its operations, 

carrying forward the invaluable work it has done for our community. We appreciate the challenges that 

managing a heritage railway can entail, and we stand ready to support your efforts in any way we can. 

Please convey our organization's unwavering support to your dedicated team at the Alberni Pacific 

Railway. We look forward to witnessing the continued growth and success of this cherished institution, 

and we eagerly anticipate the exciting experiences and opportunities it will provide to our community in 

the coming year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Name] 

[Position] 

[Organization] 
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